

NEGOTIATING NEWS #18:

January 11, 2019

The MUNFA Negotiating Committee is happy to report that we have reached a tentative agreement with Memorial University's administration on a new Collective Agreement. More details to follow soon.

MUNFA's Negotiating Committee:

- Jon Church (Chief Negotiator), Medicine
- Alison Coffin, MUNFA Executive Officer (non-voting)
- Amy Wadden, MUNFA Grievance & Policy Officer (non-voting)
- Dan Duda, Library
- Kurt Korneski, History
- Leroy Murphy, Business
- Dave Peddle, Grenfell Campus
- Nathalie Pender, Grenfell Campus
- Nicole Power, Sociology
- Richard Rivkin, Ocean Science

Negotiating News #18 January 11, 2019